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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder, American G. I. Forum

of the United States

1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78408

THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

December 18, 1968

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Your telegram to the President arrived
this morning. I know the President will
appreciate very much hearing from you
and receiving your note of best wishes.

Sincerely,

James R. Jones
Special Assistant
to the President

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder, American Gi I. Forum

of the United States
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78408


